
League Marketing Coordinator 
 

Currently advertisers need to contact individual pools to place ads in the heat sheets. 
This new position would facilitate these sales, and help increase ad sales while also 
looking to make the process more automatic and web-based working with the 
communication director. The League should consider offering advertisers the 
opportunity to place ads on our web-site and this new role would be responsible for 
leading this effort.  


